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Exploring Options and Tradeoffs 
Engagement Summary

 Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood Renewal 
The Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood Renewal project team organized the following opportunities  
for the public to help refine the project team’s understanding of the improvements needed and confirm the 
draft vision and guiding principles. Additional emails and phone calls from community members received by 
the Project Manager will also be considered along with the overall feedback. 

An expanded report on what we heard and what we considered to refine the design options  
will be released in Fall 2019. The report will be online and printed copies will be available at the 
next public engagement event in the Fall.

For more information regarding the Eastwood/Elmwood Park Neighbourhood Renewal,  
upcoming public engagement opportunities and to receive project updates, please visit   
edmonton.ca/BuildingEastwoodElmwoodPark.

▶ An online survey was available for the public to complete from   
February 19 to March 4, 2019. The survey presented specific design 
options and features to help understand community preferences before 
incorporating them into a draft plan. 

Survey

Workshops

▶ Two public workshops were held on May 1 and May 4, 2019 at the Eastwood 
Community League.

▶ Display boards presented the design options for specific areas around 
the neighbourhoods, as well as the benefits and tradeoffs of each option.

▶ Attendees completed a workbook to provide comments and identify their 
level of support for each option. There were over 1600 pages of input!

Over 100 participants!




